
 

Franklin County John Doe 
September 14, 2018 

The Ohio Attorney General’s Bureau of  Criminal Investigation and Franklin County Coroner’s Office are 
seeking assistance to identify a man who was found dead on July 20, 2018. The male was located at Fairwood 
Park on Fairwood Avenue in Columbus, Ohio.  

The image shown is a post-mortem image completed by an Ohio BCI forensic artist. Anyone with information
is asked to call Ohio BCI’s Criminal Intelligence Unit at (740) 845-2406 or the Franklin County Coroner’s    
Office at (614) 525-5290. 

John Doe Demographics 

Date Recovered: July 20, 2018 

Gender: Male  

Race/Ethnicity: African American 

Estimated Age Range:  40-60   

Height: 72 inches (measured)  

Hair: Black and Gray 

Eyes: Brown 

Clothing: Hospital style pants and socks, tennis shoes 

SMT: No identifying scars, marks or tattoos present on 

the body 

 


